
3 Steps for a  Successful Start
to the 2025–26 School Year!
The first day of school is August 13. You can get ahead
of the game in just three easy steps!

To view all applicable links and resources,
please visit bit.ly/m/FCPS2526 or scan the
QR code.

Transportation: Updating your student’s transportation information is crucial for a smooth
start to the school year. It allows our Transportation Department to have bus routes planned
before the first day of school. To provide the needed information, follow the steps below in
Infinite Campus:

1.Log in to Campus Parent: https://go.fcps.net/campusparent
2.Click Online Registration on the bottom right side
3.Click Start under Annual Update / New Student Registration
4.On the next screen, verify that your student(s) information is listed correctly and then click

Begin Registration
5.Move through the steps to complete and submit the form

Infinite Campus: In the same process used to verify transportation needs, use the Annual
Update tool to verify and make needed corrections to your household information in Infinite
Campus (IC).

Free and Reduced Meals: For the 2025-26 school year, complete the Free and Reduced
Meals form online beginning July 21. Only one form per family is needed, and it only takes a few
minutes. This is a great support to our families but also provides funding and resources for the
school. If you have any questions or need any help filling out the form online, please contact
Jessica Morgison, FRAM Coordinator for FCPS Child Nutrition.
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